Sample Letter:
  
  
Dear [Hospital Name], 
  
I am writing as a concerned parent/citizen regarding the gender-transition procedures reportedly being offered, prescribed, and practiced at your facility. Specifically, I would like to understand more about the types of interventions you provide, including surgeries, puberty blockers, and hormone treatments, for children under the age of 18. 
  
Please provide the following information: 
  
· What are your hospital’s rules and policies around obtaining parental consent before administering any form of gender transition procedure or these treatments to minors? 
· Have there been any changes in your hospital’s policies following recent scrutiny and developments in the medical community regarding the risks of these procedures for minors? 
  
Sincerely, 
  
[Your Name] 
[Your Contact Information] 

